
Our Teddy Bear’s Picnic for
pre-school and P1 children
takes place on Thursday

13th June on Rattray
Common, during normal

nursery hours.

 The Teddy
Bears Picnic

you're
invited to

 Please can all children
bring a teddy to nursery

or school on this
occasion, with their name

clearly written on the
label.

 Please also note that this
event is only for the

children. Many Thanks.


